Dear Parents / Carers,

SQA Results following John Swinney’s Announcement

As a result of John Swinney’s announcement today about last week’s published SQA results, we understand that pupils will be anxious to know if this affects the results on their certificate.

For pupils who are returning to School this week and next week, our teachers will let those young people know whose results will now change due to this announcement. Please do not telephone TGS about this as we do not have the capacity to deal with a large volume of calls this week whilst we re-open for pupils.

For those who have now left TGS, please e-mail Miss Raeside to find out if your results will change as a result of this:
Julie.raeside@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

Thank you for your patience and understanding with this and congratulations on your achievements.






